
Beaver Run Summer 2023 Improvements 

 

Beaver Run will be working on some major property improvements through the Spring, Summer, and Fall 

of 2023.  We want to make sure attendees are aware of these improvements since they will take place 

during our conference dates. 

 

The improvements will include balcony work on buildings 1, 2, and 3, along with painting and rock 

sealing of the entire exterior of the complex. The timeline is to have the conference center painting 

finished by the beginning of June so that it does not affect our meetings.  Guest room buildings will have 

work taking place throughout May-October and it is Beaver Run’s intention is to block guest rooms away 

from any immediate work during your stay to allow the least impact possible. 

 

These projects are just getting started and you can watch for more details HERE.  The building 2 tennis 

court will be closed for the summer and potentially some other amenities may be temporarily closed.  

 

https://new.beaverrun.com/what-to-know-for-spring-2023/?utm_source=Email&utm_medium=Email&utm_campaign=BRRemail#:~:text=April%20and%20May).-,IMPROVEMENT%20PROJECTS,-We%E2%80%99ll%20be%20busy

